
 CITY OF ECORSE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2024-2025 STREET LIGHTING SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 
 

A Public Hearing has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 14, 2024 during the Regular Council 

Meeting held at 7:30 PM within the Council Chambers, 3869 W. Jefferson Ave, Ecorse, MI.  

The City Council of the City of Ecorse will hold a public hearing to hear objections to the street 

lighting special assessment revenues and expenses.  All parcels of land situated in the City of 

Ecorse, County of Wayne and State of Michigan are subject to the proposed special assessment.  

The City Council has declared its intention to undertake special assessments for certain Costs of 

Street Lighting as outlined below: 

 

       Millage to be    

Purpose  Type            Levied July 1, 2024    Total  
Street Lighting  Special Assessment  2.0000     2.0000 

    

Revenues             

Street Lighting Special Assessment                $192,726 

 

Expenditures             

Street Lighting Expenditures                                       $515,160 

 

Public comments, either oral or written, are welcome at the Public Hearing.  Handicapped 

persons needing assistance or aid should contact the City Clerk’s Office at (313) 386-2520 

during regular working hours forty-eight hours prior to the meeting. 

City Clerk, Kimberly Whitsett 

 


